To Planning department,

| would like to say that your draft proposal on the showground precinct was very well thought
through. | was really impressed by the detail and structure of the plan. Its great to see you are
allowing for decent growth in this area. It is also so close to Castle Towers shopping centre which is
about to be the second biggest in Australia. | think with all the high rise apartments close to the
station is a great idea as we need people to live close to the station so they can use the train. The
showground will be a lovely lively trendy place to live with some nice restaurants and bars and also
still have the large showground field for events. Apartment living is the way of the future as we all
live such busy lives. | found the hills shire council were way to conservative in their draft, there
would be no one using the train! Most residents were against the councils proposal.Well done on a
great draft plan!!
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